



Together we can make a difference

Daily Reflection Friday 1st May

Celebration Assembly

We have been holding our usual celebration assembly each week. It is different from when we have the whole school. Everyone who has attended the child care provision get a certificate for something they have achieved in the week.

This week our awards linked to the values we see in Captain Tom Moore's work which link to our school values. It is special certificate with Captain Tom Moore giving everyone thumbs up!



We had Generosity Certificates for being generous with friendship, sharing time and sharing cakes

We have Thankfulness Certificates for good manners and always being thankful.

We had Courage Certificates for children being brave, working with different teachers each day.

We had Perseverance Certificates for children continuing to get even better at riding a bike!

What would you give as a certificate to your child this week?









Dear God, We are thankful for your amazing world. Help us to be forever thankful for and appreciate the gifts and talents of each other,

Amen